
 

 

ROSS ELEMENTARY PAC – EMAIL SIGN-UP 

Hi Parents! Please take a moment to sign up for our Ross Elementary PAC emails.  

How? ⭐send an email to RossElementaryPAC@hotmail.com ⭐ That’s it! 

Why would you want to get emails from our PAC? 

We had our first meeting of the year and have lots of fun stuff in the works: 

⭐educational workshops and presentations for students (some possibilities are Young 
Actors as well as an Indigenous Author/Storyteller) 

⭐virtual fun night for parents and students 

⭐teacher budget for purchasing extras on teachers’ wish lists 

⭐parent survey coming soon by email – we want to hear from you! 

As well, we have some projects that need volunteers: 

⭐ PAC Vice President – welcomes new families to the school (~6 hours per month). We 
must fill this position quickly so our PAC can operate. 

⭐ Fundraiser – this person (or team of two) uses our premade fundraising plan to raise 
money so we can fund our projects (~20 hours per month). 

⭐Hot Lunch Coordinator (complete Food Safe course, choose restaurants, handle 
order forms, order and pick up food, organize volunteers to distribute food to 
classrooms) 

⭐Fun Fair Coordinator (our annual school Fun Fair and BBQ happens in June but 
planning starts in the Fall – tent rentals, equipment rentals, entertainment bookings, 
food organization, prizes organization) 

The PAC is the voice of parents in the school. Each parent is automatically a 
member of the PAC. We would love to have parents from every grade involved 

with our PAC. Ideas, questions, comments and suggestions are always welcome! 
Next meeting is Oct 19 at 7pm at the school. Thank you for making Ross 

Elementary such a wonderful school for our children. 
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